
 

The Social Committee would like  

to welcome the New Year with our 

Bermuda Greens Friends with a     

           New Year’s Party 

                                          December 31st    
  If interested in having a New Year’s Party please    
    contact Maria, Nan or Mary by December 11th 
 
Maria Senior   516-647-2470               further details to 
Nan Voll           317-658-0111                       follow  
Mary Trad       262-442-8290     

 

 

 


